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Board Summary Report
Date:

April 9, 2017 
To:

Board of County Commissioners

Through:
Dick Hawes, Department Director, Facilities and Fleet Management
Subject:
Land Acquisition of property commonly known as 421 North Main Street, Byers, Colorado
Request and Recommendation
Facilities and Fleet Management requests the Board of County Commissioners approve a resolution authorizing the purchase of property commonly known as 421 North Main Street, Byers, Colorado for future county facility.
Background

The acquisition of this property would enable the County to have a future location for an Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office substation. The Board of County Commissioners authorized Mr. Hawes to begin negotiations with the property owner to determine if a tentative agreement on a fair and reasonable price could be reached. On November 5, 2018, Mr. Hawes reported to the BOCC in executive session and recommended entering into a letter of intent agreement to potentially purchase the property for a fair price and to investigate the property. Mr. Hawes discussed the potential of purchasing the property with the BoCC at executive session on April 8, 2019. The BoCC directed this item to move to the Consent Agenda for consideration.

Reviewed By

John Christofferson, Deputy County Attorney
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